
 

 

  

          June 10, 2020 

Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe that today was the official last day of school, and it is hard to believe 

that we have actually been out of school since March 13. We so appreciate all of your 

partnership, work, and support throughout this COVID closure. Thank you! 

Just a couple of last important messages before I leave you alone for the summer.  

First, we have another survey for you on our website. The 2020-21 Enrollment Survey is 

right on the front page of the website, and will inform us on issues to help us plan for an 

effective start to the next school year. Questions about our effectiveness in instruction 

and communication, as well as about what suggestions you have for us are all part of the 

survey. Please help us out and complete it as soon as you can. 

Free children’s meals will continue to be available for pick up at the Vernonia Schools 

building from 11am-Noon each Monday-Thursday throughout the summer. Each meal 

bag will include a breakfast and lunch, with a double meal being served on Thursdays. 

This will be the ONLY site where these meals are available over the summer. A meal 

will not be served on the Fourth of July. 

If you have a Chromebook, schoolwork, or something else that needs to be returned to 

school, please call to make arrangements, or drop it by the meals program. 

Thank you again for helping us make the most of a tough situation this spring. We missed 

your children immensely, and are so looking forward to having them back with us next 

year! Please help us prepare for the fall by completing the on-line, Enrollment Survey. 

Have a safe and wonderful summer, take care, and be well! Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Miller 

Superintendent 

 


